From: jacob

To: jct.exhibits@state.or.us

Cc: Sen Dembrow; Rep KenyGuyer
Subject: Please pass HB 2015

Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 10:34:43 AM

To the state legislature,

My name is Jacob and | am an Oregon resident and U.S. citizen, and | am imploring you to pass
HB 2015. Since as early as | can remember, | have believed that it is my job to love my
neighbors as myself, and | believe that HB 2015 must be passed in order to live out this value.
Not passing this bill would result in discrimination against vulnerable people, and this is not
surprising given that a known hate group has been first and foremost in preventing the
passage of this bill. Driving is necessary to meet many of our basic needs, such as getting to
work, getting our children to school, and so on. Nobody should be denied such a basic
necessity because of issues that have nothing to do with one's ability to drive competently (i.e.
ability to access one's birth certificate. etc.). Again, please pass HB 2015.

Sincerely,
Jacob Hunt
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